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DATE: December 16, 1999 

TO: All Parties y ~ 
FROM: Diana Caldwell , Staff counse~Divis i on of Le gal Services 
RE: 960100 -TP Gener i c Investigation into Permanent Number 

Portability 

A conference ca ll was tentatively scheduled for December 1 0 , 
1999. Because the issues in this doc ket are not rapidly 
developing, the next conference ca ll will be March 10, 2000, 
beginning at 1 0 :00 a . m. The purpose of th e ca ll will be to review 
the status of permanent number portability in Fl or ida . 

A notice wi ll be sent out c l oser to the date advising of the 
ca ll-in number. Please feel fr ee to ca ll me at (85 0) 413- 6175 if 
you have any ques tions or need add i tiona l informa ti on . 
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